
MEMORANDUM 

 

  

 

                            Date:  August 2nd, 2022 

To: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board                     From: Sharon Bronson 
       Pima County Board of Supervisors                                       District 3 Supervisor, Chair 
                          Pima County Board of Supervisors  
 
 
 Re: Agenda Item for August 15th, 2022 Meeting  
 
Please place the following items on the agenda for the Board of Supervisors meeting on August 15th, 
2022.  

                                                       
 

    NEW BUSINESS 
 

Appointment of Matthew Schmidgall to serve as the Pima County Health Services Commissioner. 
 
 
   

 
 
  

 
 
                        

 

 



Our Voice ♦ Our Community ♦ Our Future

To: Pima County
Clerk of the Board

From: Daisy Rodriguez Pitel, Ph.D.
Interim Executive Director, MEC

Date: August 2, 2022

Subject: Request for Appointment to the MEC and Notices of Resignation

We hereby notify you that the Metropolitan Education Commission appointed Matthew
Schmidgall to serve as the Pima County Health Services Commissioner.

Also, we are submitting notices of resignation from three commissioners, Rafael Meza
representing Private Accredited Institutions; Jennifer Sprung representing the 9-12th grade
teachers; and Brian Eller representing Pima County Health Services.

Thank you.

Daisy Rodriguez Pitel, Ph.D.
MEC Interim Executive Director
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